
Bruce L. Heflin Photography 
319 James Rd. 

Gahanna OH 43230-2827 

(614)478-5345   

brucelheflin@gmail.com 

online ordering www.mypicturesnow.com 

Dear Graduate and family: 

 

Bruce Heflin Photography will be taking pictures at your commencement. Each graduate is photographed 

receiving his or her diploma. A picture will also be taken of them individually holding their diploma.  

 

Before and after the ceremony, photographers will be roaming around taking candid pictures of the graduates 

with their families and friends. 

 

We are excited to announce a new feature to our photography services. A QR code will be provided to the 

graduates to register for pictures ahead of time. They can register on any cell phone by uploading a selfie. 

Additional details will be provided to the graduates prior to the ceremony. As graduates register, they may 

provide up to 14 cell phone numbers and/or emails to which images will be sent immediately when possible. If 

circumstances prevent immediate distribution, images will be sent immediately after the ceremony 

 

We hope this new program will enhance our service to you and your families. NO one is in any obligation to 

purchase anything.   

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office. 614-478-5345 or brucelheflin@gmail.com 

 

Thank you: 

 

Bruce L. Heflin 

 

Marietta College 

 

http://regis.viewyour.photos/direct/67640/27225790 
 

 


